
 
 

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER 2024 
Happy Turkey Day! We made it through Halloween and are now ready for Thanksgiving. Please make sure your 

child has a jacket for days we get to go outside. When dressing your child in the morning please be mindful 

that is gets hot in our room. If they wear long sleeves and pants send in short sleeves and possibly shorts.  

Thanksgiving time is a great time to give back to the community so we will be doing our annual macaroni and 

cheese drive. All donations are welcome. We will deliver this to the food pantry the beginning of December.  

We have had an issue with children not listening not only to Ms. Erica but the other teachers that come in to 

give Ms. Erica a break. With that the children have lost their electronics on Mondays until further notice. If you 

could please help us out and talk with your children about listening to the other teachers also. We are not as 

structured as the school and try to have fun but if they are not listening it makes it hard to do fun things. 

Dates to Remember: 

11-11-24   Veterans Day, Thank you to all who served 

11-25-24   In School 

11-26-24   In School 

11-27-24 to 11-29-24 No School Thanksgiving Break 

11-28-24/ 11-29-24 AALC Closed 

11-28-24   Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica 


